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From:  Karen Jardine 

  Senior Assistant Clerk to the Committee for Justice 

Date:  13 January 2015   

To: Ciara McKay  

 Clerk to the Committee for the Environment  

Subject: Re a response from the Department of Justice to the Committee for the 
Environment in relation to its request for written evidence on the Scrap 
Metal Dealers Bill 

 
At its meeting on 7 January 2016, the Committee noted a response from the Department 

of Justice to the Committee for the Environment in relation to its request for written 

evidence on the Scrap Metal Dealers Bill. 

 
 
Karen Jardine 
Senior Assistant Clerk to the Committee for Justice 
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